
 
 

Welcome to the 79th 
Annual Wisconsin State 
Dartball Tournament 
 
 
 
 

This year’s tournament will host 112 teams at the beautiful Eau Claire Indoor Sports 
Center, 3456 Craig Road in Eau Claire. This is 23 more teams than were here last time 
in 2012.  
 
There will be shirts for sale at $15 dollars each and darts for $35 a dozen. There will 
also be basswood boards available to order through Travis Logslett. We will have one 
board there for display and the cost is $200. If you’d like to order one, there will be 
contact info for you to take. 
 
A variety of beer will be sold. By order of the City of Eau Claire, anyone 21 or 
older who wishes to drink must have a wristband. NO BEER IS ALLOWED 
OUTSIDE OF THE SPORTS CENTER OR IN THE PARKING LOT. Please, please 
follow these rules as we would like to continue to host this event at this location 
and have a good relationship with the City of Eau Claire. It is a privilege for the 
city to allow us to sell alcohol. Thank you for your help in this matter. 
 
The shootoff will be the same as last year. We will again have an above 500 and below 
500 division. Top three in each division will receive trophies. There will be 8 shootoff 
boards available near the beer garden. ​New this year will be a 50/50 Poker Shooting 
competition. For $1 you get 10 darts to throw at a board with two decks of cards 
on it. Your goal is to get the best poker hand. You must hit 5 cards to have a 
qualifying hand. After 50 people have gone, the best hand will get $25 and then 
the game will reset with the next 50. There will only be two boards available. 
 



The Wisconsin Dartball State Committee will enshrine 7 new members into the Hall of 
Fame on Saturday beginning at 11:45 am on the stage near the entrance. New 
members include: Terry Ford, Ron Ford, Pete Christensen, Timothy Johnson, Pete 
Lukaszewski, Wallace “Rolly” Topper Sr. and Fritz Berg 
 

Can’t wait to see everyone in Eau Claire!! 


